

Dear Parents/Carers

"CELEBRATE AND SHARE" - Food for Life

As part of our Bronze Award for the Food for Life we are taking part in the "Celebrate and Share" week. On Friday, 17th May 2013 a gardener from Doddington Hall will be coming into school to talk to the children about growing vegetables.

In the afternoon the **Year 2 Cookery Club** will be showing the rest of **Year 2** how to make Vegetable Soup and they will be able to share in the tasting! Any parents of **Year 2 children** are invited to come along at 2.30 pm to share in our lovely soup. Recipes will be available to take home.

lease complete the slip at the bottom if you will be coming to share this activity.	

Thank you

Yours sincerely

Nicola Driffill Headteacher

CELEBRATE AND SHARE – 17TH MAY 2013



will be available to	come and share i	in the cookery	demonstration.

Signed	 Name	
JIKITEU	 IVAIIIE	